The Growth Company currently has a group of highly motivated accounts learners
working towards an AAT Level 2 Foundation Diploma in Accounting and Business with
us. In order to achieve their qualification - which will then enable them to progress
onto a Level 3 Accountancy apprenticeship - they are required to complete five days
work experience in an accounting/finance department.

Can you or someone you know help us
make a positive difference to these young
people? Five days is a short time but

will make a huge difference to a young
person. We can achieve more by working
together.

The work experience can consist
of either:

Actual work experience - the learner
would spend a short period of time
learning the different aspects of the
business and how a finance department
works with regards to processes and
systems, including an explanation as to

why these processes are carried out.

or:

Work shadowing - the learner would

be assigned to a member of staff or an
apprentice, and would follow their daily
routine to learn about their work, the
processes they carry out and the systems
they use

A combination of both the above would
also be fine.

Our learners are highly motivated and
have demonstrated their punctuality and
reliability during their time with us to date.

If you can offer support with providing a suitable work experience opportunity
or are interested in recruiting an apprentice, please contact:

or



